
 
 

The Society of Clinical Perfusion Scientists of Great Britain and Ireland 

(SCPS) has the great pleasure to invite you all to their annual 

Conference on Perfusion Science to be held virtually on the 6th-7th 

November 2020.  

 

You are also invited to submit abstracts of original research or case 

reports under the theme of “Perfusion in ordinary and extraordinary 

times” including content relating to: 

 

- Cardiopulmonary bypass 

- Extracorporeal perfusion technology including ECMO 

- Paediatric perfusion practice 

- Perfusion and COVID-19 

- Education, training and safety 

- Case reports of interest 

 

The deadline for abstract is the 30th of September. Abstracts should be 

under 300 words and be submitted by email to admin@scps.org.uk. 

 

SCPS looks forward to virtually welcoming you to an opportunity to 

continue to share knowledge, research and information throughout the 

perfusion community in extraordinary times.  

 

Further information on the event can be found on the SCPS website: 

https://www.scps.org.uk/events/scps-agm.  

https://www.scps.org.uk/events/scps-agm

